
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Ref.No.:BBPS/DW/2022           February 25, 2022 

 
 

STUDENT TRANSPORT FACILITY 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

As we have received miniscule positive response for the use of 

school transport facility, therefore it would not be feasible to 

operate the school buses in session 2022-23. We received only 17 

consents from entire school.  

 

Parents are requested to make their own transport arrangement in 

forthcoming session. 

 
 
 
 

Suruchi Gandhi 
(Principal) 

 


